
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

For immediate release 

 

GRAFFITI VANDALS LEAVE THEIR MARK IN GODALMING 

 

So-called graffiti “artists” have vandalised Godalming’s best known landmark, The Pepperpot, as 

well as other places around the town.  There have also been some amateur Parkour attempts with 

youths climbing up onto various buildings, which has also caused costly damage to the newly-

refurbished Wilfrid Noyce Centre.   

 

This vandalism appears to coincide with the lighter evenings and everyone in the town is urged to 

be vigilant and to report any suspicious activity or concerns by calling the police on 101.  If 

instances are not reported, the police are unable to act or build up a ‘picture’ of this activity. 

 

The damage caused by both the graffiti and the youths climbing onto buildings is both costly in 

terms of taxpayers’ money and potentially dangerous should someone fall from a roof, so we are 

urging everyone to be vigilant to help prevent further instances. 

 

 
Ends 

 

In case of query please contact:  
 
Andy Jeffery 
Acting Town Clerk    
townclerk@godalming-tc.gov.uk  
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